
March 11-15, 2024

Welcome to the 4th quarter! The end of the school year is on the horizon. Let’s keep up
the good work! Here is the news for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting a new mission. We are supporting Martin

Luther College, our school of ministry. This is where the majority of our
pastors and teachers come from.

○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder. New ones
will be coming home this week.

○ No school from March 18-22
★ Friday Food Day

○ Thank you to everyone who supplied some treats. We enjoyed putting them
into the food groups we learned about and tasting them!

★ Marketing Activity
○ A marketing activity sheet will be coming home sometime this week. We have

been talking about jobs, money, and advertising in class. The students will
be making a product and doing a mock market day at school. More details
in the letter to come!

★ Please send back the notes about singing in the Easter service ASAP. It helps with
planning especially with being in the gym.

★ First Grade Book
○ First grade is publishing our own book! We are going to work very hard at

finishing the majority of it this week. There is the chance for you to
personally order a copy of our book. I am not 100% sure on the cost, but
please reach out if you would be interested in purchasing one!

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Social studies we will discuss money and marketing.
○ Math we add with 9, work with fractions, and experiment with capacity.
○ Christ Light we will learn about David.
○ Superkids we will learn the soft C sound, work on comprehension, and add

endings to Y words.
○ Music we will work on note values and playing them in rhythm.
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